
Thank you to everyone who came out to enjoy

some great food and even better company at our 

 potluck! So happy to see familiar and new faces!!

SACNAS: Celebrating
Diversity Potluck
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Member Highlight: Debbie Sulca 

Shoutout to Debbie Sulca for spreading the

knowledge and engaging with our fellow SACNAS

community about the Gilman Scholarship experience 

https://www.instagram.com/sacnas.at.dartmouth/
https://twitter.com/sacnasdartmouth
https://www.facebook.com/sacnas.at.dartmouth


Cheers to 2022...Hello
2023!! Here's to wishing
you a Happy New Year!

Stay tuned 
 for Events in
the New Year!

SACNAS Holiday Party

DEC 15th 6-8pm RSVP HERE

Thank you to the Jack & Dorothy Byrne

Foundation for their generous donation!

Demystifying College Admissions- SACNAS at
Dartmouth + NHAS--Still time to sign up! Email
Us: SACNAS@dartmouth.edu

December 5th 6-7pm
Mapping our Roots: Coming Soon 
Call for Volunteers for the Communication
Committe and Social Media Committee 

FOLLOW OUR SOCIAL MEDIA

General Meeting Updates

https://forms.gle/cVG4YB5jhdz9LyXu9
https://www.instagram.com/sacnas.at.dartmouth/
https://twitter.com/sacnasdartmouth
https://www.facebook.com/sacnas.at.dartmouth

